
MICRO PENSIONS
 

The Micro Pensions plan was officially inaugurated   by President

Muhammadu Buhari  on the 28th of March, 2019.  This has enabled

us carry out awareness and sensitization workshops for unions in

various locations, Covering F.C.T, Lagos, Oyo, Taraba, Anambra state

and more. During the course of the workshop, Over 100 groups of

artisans, farmers and traders have been sensitized accross the

zone as held between April – May 2019, over 1000 customers have

been registered and assigned PINS within this period.
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We at IEI-Anchor Pensions use this medium to appreciate all our esteemed customers for making the first

half of 2019 a memorable one. This would not have been possible without your support, patience and

cooporation. We are commited to continually deliver the best of services to you.

UNIT PRICES 
Our unit price has been on an upward trend in the second

quarter of 2019. 
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BENEFIT PAYMENTS
We have also processed over 2,000 benefit requests in same

period, and a total payment of two hundred and four million

seven hundred and ninety thousand eight hundred and ninety-

four Naira (N204,790,894) paid to such beneficiaries.

RETIRE HAPPY



Facebook: @anchorpensions 
Twitter: @ieiapensionmgrs 
Instagram: @anchorpensions
 www.ieianchorpensions.com

PENCOM
DESK

We participated in the Abuja based PFA games 2019,

which was a wonderful experience and a memorable

one.  We emerged as winners in the Sack Race, Egg

Race, Table Tennis and Scrabble categories, making a

total of four gold medals. 

EVENTS
PENSION GAMES

2019

MD'S CORNER

contacts:
+2348078450652
+2348165722731
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UP COMING EVENTS 

Transfer Window

Customer Forum 

Annual General Meeting 

Customer Service week

 

PENCOM DEPLOYS THE ENHANCED CONTRIBUTOR

REGISTRATION SYSTEM (pg. 23 Daily Trust, 8th July, 2019)

The ECRS provides a more dynamic and user friendly interface

that fully addresses the issues identified with the CRS. The ECRS

has also been integrated in the National Identity Management

Commission (NIMC) for authentication of the uniqueness of

individuals seeking to register under the CPS.

PRESS RELEASE

SUBMISSION OF NOMINAL ROLL: NOTICE TO ALL FGN

TREASURY- FUNDED MINISTRIES, DEPARTMENTS AND

AGENCIES (pg. 37 Daily Trust, 17th July, 2019)

The National Pension Commission (PenCom) hereby reminds all

Treasury-Funded Ministries, Departments and Agencies (MDAs) to

submit their updated nominal roll twice a year (i.e January and

July), to the commission. 

The nominal roll facilitates accurate determination of monthly

contributions of each employee before remittance is made into

individual Retirement Savings Accounts (RSAs).

Please note that failure to submit the nominal roll would affect

the prompt remittances of pension contributions to their

respective employees' RSAs.

 

http://www.ieianchorpensions.com/

